
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
PLANNING ACT 2008  
 
APPLICATION FOR THE PROPOSED A303 AMESBURY TO BERWICK DOWN 
DEVELOPMENT CONSENT ORDER 

 
Following the publication on 14 July 2023 of his decision on the application for The A303 

Amesbury to Berwick Down Development Consent Order, the Secretary of State has been 

made aware of cross-referencing omissions and errors in his decision letter1. The Secretary of 

State confirms the correct paragraph references below: 

• the reference in paragraph 84 to paragraphs X to Y should be a reference to 

paragraphs 261 – 263; 

• the reference in paragraph 124 to paragraphs 138 – 139 should be a reference to 

paragraph 137; 

• the reference in paragraph 149 to paragraph 149 should be a reference to paragraph 

150; 

• the reference in paragraph 152 to paragraph 124 should be a reference to paragraph 

153; 

• the reference in paragraph 208 to paragraphs 208 – 233 should be a reference to 

paragraphs 209 – 233; 

• the reference in paragraph 236 to paragraphs 115 – 116 should be a reference to 

paragraphs 113 – 114; 

• the reference in paragraph 237 to paragraph 118 should be a reference to paragraph 

115; 

 
1 https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-content/ipc/uploads/projects/TR010025/TR010025-004262-
230713%20A303%20Stonehenge%20SoS%20Decision%20Letter.pdf 
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• the reference in paragraph 241 to paragraphs 189 – 205 should be a reference to 

paragraphs 189 – 207; 

• the reference in paragraph 255 to paragraph 259 should be a reference to paragraph 

260; and 

• the reference in paragraph 262 to paragraph 230 should be a reference to paragraph 

263. 

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit, 
Department for Transport 


